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Thank You #INHWEONIine2025

WE WOULD LIKE TO EXTEND OUR HEARTFELT GRATITUDE TO EVERYONE
WHO PARTICIPATED IN THE 3RD INTERNATIONAL ONLINE CONFERENCE OF
HEALTH WORKFORCE EDUCATION, HELD FROM WEDNESDAY 8TH TO FRIDAY
10TH JANUARY 2025. YOUR ENGAGEMENT, RESEARCH AND IMPORTANT
CONTRIBUTIONS WERE KEY TO THE EVENT'S RESOUNDING SUCCESS.

THIS YEAR'S EVENT WAS TRULY A INTERNATIONAL GATHERING WITH OVER
240 DELEGATES REPRESENTING MORE THAN 50 COUNTRIES WORLDWIDE.
THE DIVERSITY OF PERSPECTIVES AND EXPERTISE UNDERSCORED THE
STRENGTH OF GLOBAL COLLABORATION IN ADVANCING HEALTH
WORKFORCE EDUCATION, TRAINING, AND DEVELOPMENT. WE ARE
DELIGHTED THAT OUR GLOBAL COMMUNITY COULD COME TOGETHER ONLINE
TO SHARE THEIR EXPERIENCES WITH ONE ANOTHER.

A SPECIAL THANK YOU GOES TO ALL OUR PRESENTERS AND SESSION
CHAIRS. YOUR EFFORTS IN SHARING VALUABLE INSIGHTS AND FACILITATING
MEANINGFUL DISCUSSIONS ENRICHED THE CONFERENCE AND FOSTERED AN
AMAZING INTERDISCIPLINARY EXCHANGE.

WE ARE COMMITTED TO CONTINUING OUR |INTERDISCIPLINARY AND
INTERCONTINENTAL COOPERATION THOUGH FREE ONLINE EVENTS. SO, IT IS
WITH GREAT EXCITEMENT THAT WE ANNOUNCE THE NEXT ITERATION OF
THIS CONFERENCE WILL BE HELD IN JANUARY 2026 AND CONTINUE YEARLY.

THANK YOU ONCE AGAIN FOR YOUR PARTICIPATION AND SUPPORT.
TOGETHER, WE ARE DRIVING INNOVATION AND FOSTERING CRITICAL
UNDERSTANDING IN HEALTH WORKFORCE EDUCATION.

DAVID SMITH
DIRECTOR
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